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Dear Faithful Friends,!!
The Lord blessed us last year in so many ways. Real progress seemed to be made in so many missions 
conferences. God called missionaries, saved sinners, and supplied funds for the Gospel to be taken to the 
regions beyond. Darleen and I were in Micronesia most of last February. This was the last opportunity that 
we would have to spend time with Missionary Dave Arthurs before he went home to be with the Lord. I also 
had the joy of returning to Romania last summer for the first time in almost twenty years. Things have 
changed so much. Then in December, I visited Togo, West Africa with our son, David.!!
In January of this year, I made a trip to Guadalajara, Mexico. Missionary Jerry Shaw, other missionary 
families, and pastors from the States meet in Mexico every January for a conference. It has been a long time 
since I made a trip for the conference, but it was a blessing to fellowship with these faithful servants of 
Christ. The Lord has truly blessed Brother Shaw and his ministry. I would encourage any pastor to consider 
attending this conference next year. If you are interested, you may contact Pastor Fred Daniel in 
Greensboro, North Carolina. Of course, you may also contact me for further information.!!
We are off to a very good year in scheduled missions conferences. It could be one of the busiest years we 
have had recently. I am grateful for the Lord opening several new churches for us to visit in 2014.!!
Darleen and I do covet your prayers as we continue to travel at home and abroad. Our financial support has 
dropped significantly over the last two years, but it seems that the decrease has slowed down considerably. 
In spite of this, the Lord has been faithful to meet our needs. For those of you that have found it necessary 
to discontinue our financial support, I plead with you to continue to pray for us. We want you to know how 
much we have appreciated your faithful support through the years. We pray that God will meet all of your 
needs by His grace and power.!!
We have seen many changes in our country and the world in the last few years. May we constantly remind 
ourselves that God is still in control, and that nothing has ever taken Him by surprise.!!
In His Service,!
Danny and Darleen Whetstone 
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